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Messenger Upgrades 
 

At times an upgrade or patch is required for the LEADS 3.0 Desktop Messenger.  These upgrades 
are normally pushed out during the early morning hours and minimal to no interruptions occur.  
ISP LEADS Administration suggests agencies have their users log off and restart their stations daily 
so the stations can upgrade.  There is nothing further to do for the agency/user side except to log 
off and restart to have the new versions/upgrades to take place.    
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